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COMPREHENSIVE PLAN ADVISORY WORKGROUP 
August 23, 2022; 9:00 AM 

Woodcreek, Texas 
  

 

MINUTES 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Co-Chair Debra Hines called the meeting to order at 9:04AM. 

 

ROLL CALL 

PRESENT 
Co-Chair Debra Hines 
Member Justin Camp 
Member Jerry Moore 
Member Lydia Johns 
 
ABSENT 
Co-Chair Aurora F. LeBrun  
Member Bill Tarwater  
Member Danny Ross – Camp Young Judaea Member 
Member Greg Posey – Hill Country Spirits 
Member Jason Donaldson – Quicksand Golf Course 
 
STAFF PRESENT 
Suzanne Mac Kenzie, City Secretary 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 
No Public Comments were offered at this time. 

 

REGULAR AGENDA 

Discuss and Take Appropriate Action on the First Reading of the City of Woodcreek 
Comprehensive Plan 

Co-Chair Debra Hines opened the discussion with the statement that this is the first draft of the 
final Comprehensive Plan document. 

Lydia Johns will add formatting and correct grammatical errors. 

Justin Camp will clean up some of the graphs. 

New Sections added to the Comprehensive Plan are as follows: 

Implementation; Acknowledgements; Plan Creation; Water, Hydrants and Flush Valves (under 
Infrastructure). 

Additional maps and photographs were added to the Comprehensive Plan document.  Source 
notations for the maps and photographs will be inserted into the document. 
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REGULAR AGENDA 

Discuss and Take Appropriate Action on the First Reading of the City of Woodcreek 
Comprehensive Plan  (cont’d.) 

The glossary of terms was reviewed and will be expanded. 

The Comprehensive Plan document that will be presented in two weeks will be the Final Draft 
that will be forwarded to the Planning and Zoning Committee.   
 

 

ADJOURN 

The Comprehensive Plan Advisory Workgroup Meeting was adjourned by Co-Chair Hines at 10:30AM. 

 

 

 

________________________________     ________________________________ 

Debra Hines, Co-Chair          Suzanne Mac Kenzie, City Secretary 


